
July 26, 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

Your school has a player that will be participating in the 2024 City of Las
Vegas Mayor’s Cup International Tournament on October 25-27, 2024.

This tournament is one of the largest international soccer tournaments in
the world and hosts teams from North America, South America, Europe,
and Asia.

We are offering players this written documentation so that their possible
absence from school can be excused. We thank you for supporting your
student-athletes.

Colin Tabor
Tournament Director


